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Getting it right
by working together

3™ July 2017

e ' Dear Reception Parents

Year 1 — September 2017
As you will know we have our Transfer Day this Thursday, please see separate letter.

I wanted to let you know that Mrs Gannon who is currently teaching in Year 2 will be
hosting the Reception children going into Year 1 this Thursday.

Mrs Warner-Lee will be the teacher in Year 1 from September but is not back at St
Mary’s until then.

We are though, very lucky at St Mary’s that we have been able to keep Mrs Gannon for
another year starting in September to work across our classes in Years 1-4 to support the
children in their work. Mrs Gannon will be working with Year 1 for one day a week
from September.

If you have any questions concerning this, please do let me know.

Yours Sincerely

@ ‘j/ZC/f\ e

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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